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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of January 31, 2020 there are 10 students enrolled in the AEHS 
program, 6 have an IEP.   

• In this month 1 student withdrew with plans to earn his GED, 2 
students were dropped from rolls due to attendance 
 

• Teachers and administrators have been in Webex meeting room each 
night to assist students as needed. As well as in person to meet with 
our students attending in that way. 
 

• Students are monitored for attendance through the Webex meeting 
room, APEX work progress log, and email contact. 

 

• Mrs Barr and Mr. Hemmes were able to meet via webex with Mrs. 
Williams to get the concerns with AEHS scheduling and powerschool 
corrected. Thank you to Mrs. Williams for her help with these 
concerns. 
 

• In that meeting, it was brought to our attention that our staffing needs 
adjustments to accommodate certification and state reporting. We are 
hoping to have that remedied by the end of February 
 

• We have returned to hybrid and are useing the hybrid plan below:  
 
 
 
 



 Budgeted hours 
Per May 2020 
board request 

Remote Learning 
hours 

Return, hybrid hours 

Teachers 68hr/week 16hr/week 50 hr/week 
 2 teachers in  
 1 teacher remote 
  PE teacher 2 hr in 

Counselor 4hr/week As needed to meet 
with students per 
IEP, not to exceed 
4hrs/week 

As needed to meet 
with students per 
IEP, not to exceed 
4hrs/week 

Administration 18hr/week 12hrs/week 18hr/week 

 
 

 
FACILITIES: 
 

 
 

 

 


